
 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioner: 
 
Subject: 12th Annual Knights of Columbus Pick 3 Raffle to benefit the Seminarians of the Diocese of Toledo 
 
You have received this letter because you have supported St. Rose and the Seminarians and we thank you so 
much for your support.  Once again the Knights of Columbus Council #7978 
in Perrysburg will be conducting the sale of 2000 raffle tickets to raise 
money to provide financial support the 12 current Seminarians of the 
Diocese of Toledo as they continue their personal journey towards being 
ordained as a Priest in our Diocese.  We greatly appreciate the 
Seminarian’s choosing this vocation.  
 
This year we will conduct a fund raising raffles based on the Monday through Saturday evening & afternoon 
Ohio Pick 3 numbers for the month of November.  In 2023, we 41 different winners out of a possible 26 nights 
paying out $2,050.   We raised $11,000 from this raffle and from donations bringing our total distributed 
since inception to over $87,000.  Tickets are available for a donation of $5 per ticket or 5 tickets for a 
donation of $20. If you wish to participate again this year, return the slip at the bottom of this page. 
 
You will be notified by mail of the randomly selected tickets assigned to you within a week after we receive 
your payment. Thanks so much for your participation in past years and your support for our Seminarians.  If 
you have any questions, you can contact me at 419-874-1359 or e-mail me at bobbidwell@bex.net. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Bob Bidwell 
Knights of Columbus #7978 Ohio Pick 3 Raffle Chair 
 

Tear off and return the section below. 
 
Select whether you want afternoon, evening or both and mail with check payable to the K of C 7978 to: 
 
Knights of Columbus Pick 3 Raffle 
C/o 303 Queensland Blvd 
Perrysburg, OH  43551-1737 
 
Your name: _____________________________________________________ 
 

 - Afternoon Numbers  - Evening Numbers 
 
Specific Groups of 3 Numbers if available _______________________________________________________ 

You may also fill out the form below and 
drop it into the collection basket at a 
future Mass. 


